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DART Seeks Rider Advisors to Serve on Committee

Dedicated transit riders are being sought to serve on the Transit Riders Advisory Committee (TRAC) of the Des
Moines Area Regional Transit Authority (DART). Applications are being accepted now through Friday,
November 16.

TRAC members advise DART staff and Commission on all matters relating to public transit in the Greater Des
Moines region. The committee represents users of all of DART’s services, including local and Express bus
routes, paratransit, and RideShare vanpools.

The committee of 13 members started meeting in 2009 and has advised DART during a period of major
transformation. Among other matters, committee members advised DART on the design elements and the
naming of DART Central Station, as well as on the service changes and expansion outlined in the DART
Forward 2035 Services Plan.

Applications can be obtained:

Online - Visit www.ridedart.com

By email — Send a request to dart@ridedart.com

By mail — Call in a request to 515-283-8100

In person — Visit DART’s office (The office location will be 1100 DART Way through Friday, November 9,
then move to 620 Cherry Street beginning Monday, November 12)

The Des Moines Area Regional Transit Authority is the public transportation provider that serves Polk County. DART operates a
family of transportation services that makes getting around the Greater Des Moines area easier and more convenient. For more
information about DART services, schedules, route changes, or directions to the nearest DART stop, visit our website at
www.ridedart.com or call 515.283.8100.




